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I am writing in opposition to SB 774. The kicker is taxpayer's money, rightfully and to 

discontinue the return of surplus revenue is truly a slap in the face to hard working 

Oregonians.  We go to work everyday, pay our exorbitant taxes to the State of 

Oregon and then the legislators want to discontinue this kicker..truly a disgrace, it's 

really like theft in my mind. Lawmakers don't even manage the current revenue from 

taxpayers well. Definitely against this, if you couldn't already tell, sick of lawmakers 

getting away with doing nothing and still getting paid. That doesn't fly in the normal 

working world!  


